
Good morning, 
 
I live in Fox field and am very worried about the plan to open the Canadian Mental 
Health Association Thames Valley Addiction and Mental Health Services (women and 
female-identifying hub). I have many concerns and am hoping that the people in this 
area will be engaged before a big decision like this is made. Hope to hear from you 
soon. Thanks, 
 
Mariam Alazem 
 


